
 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 10th January 

School Newsletter 

 
Happy New Year! 

 

Welcome back to all families who are returning from the holidays and 

a very warm welcome to all families who are joining us for the first time 

this term – especially our new intake of Nursery pupils. We hope 

everyone had safe and restful holidays. We’ve been delighted to see 

all children back and happy to be in school – they’ve looked so smart 

in their uniforms and are full of enthusiasm for their learning this term. 

All parents and carers are welcome to visit their child’s classroom on 

Monday morning (13th January at the start of the day) to find out 

more about what they will learn this half term, you should also receive 

a curriculum newsletter for your child by the end of next week. This will 

tell you important information about when PE days are, what subjects 

your child is learning and how you can support their progress at home.  

As always, if you would like to know more about our curriculum, 

please speak with your child’s class teacher or see the information on 

our website: Curriculum - Chapel Street - Community Primary School 

and also your child’s class page: Classes - Chapel Street - Community 

Primary School  

You can also use Class Dojo to share questions with their teacher. If 

you don’t know your log in (or receive the curriculum overview via 

email) please let the office know who will be happy to check your 

contact details and support. 

Welcome from the Head Teacher 

 



 

 

  

We have been experiencing some very cold 

weather this week where temperatures have 

dropped as far as -6 Celsius.  

Please make sure you send your children into 

school with a coat that will keep them warm, 

hat, gloves and a scarf as our children spend 

time outside during break and lunch time. 

 

Spring Term 1: Monday 6th January – Friday 14th February 

Monday 6th January Hook Day 

Wednesday 8th January Year 6 Parents SATs Meeting at 2.30pm 

Thursday 9th January New Nursery Pupils Start 

Monday 13th January Parent Drop in Session 8.40-9.00am 

Friday 17th January 3C Parents Meeting (online) 

Monday 20th January Year 1 Parents Meeting (online) 

Monday 27th January  Year 6 Bike ability (in school) 

Monday 27th January Year 2 Parents Meeting (online) 

Monday 27th January Reception Parent Meetings (online) 

Wednesday 29th January Nursery Parents Meeting (online) 

Monday 3rd February Year 6 Bike ability (in school) 

Monday 3rd February Reception Parent Meetings (online) 

Monday 3rd February Nursery Parents Meeting (online) 

Wednesday 5th February Coffee Morning at 9am 

Monday 10th February Parent Drop in Session 8.40-9.00am 

Monday 10th February Nursery Parents Meeting (online) 

Half Term Holidays Mon 17th Feb – Friday 21st Feb 
School Re-opens on Monday 24th February 

 

Cold Weather 

Dates for Your Diary for Spring 

 Term 



  

Fact of the week: 

Where in your body would you find your 

tympanic membrane?   

 

Challenge: What does it do? 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Reduction 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week’ this week 

is: 

Year 6 Parents SATs Meeting 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

Year 6 SATs Meeting that took place on 

Wednesday.  

We hope that all the information given to parents 

on this day will help best equip the children for 

their SATs. 

We wish them well with their revision and hope 

they succeed with flying colours! 

Please click this link for further information: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/key-stage-2-

national-curriculum-tests-and-results-information-for-parents/2025-key-stage-2-national-curriculum-tests-

information-for-parents 

 

Parent Drop In 
The Curriculum Newsletter will be available next 

week! We are excited to share information with 

parents of what our children have and will be 

learning throughout each term.  

Please keep an eye out on our school website on 

the ‘Classes’ section.  

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/classes/ 

 

Curriculum 

Newsletter We will be having a parent drop in session 

on Monday at 8.40am.  

This will be an opportunity for parents to 

celebrate their children’s work by looking 

through their books as well as their 

learning achievements.  

We look forward to seeing you then. 

Reception Application Places September 2025 

If you have a child who is going to be starting Reception in September 

2025, please make sure you have applied for their place via the Local 

Authorities Website. 

 

The deadline for applications is: Wednesday 15th January 2025 
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